
 
 

Join Us for an Exciting Event on Affordable Solar Energy Equipment for Your Research and Community! 

HBCU Clean Energy Education Seminar Series on Solar Energy  

Organized in collaboraƟon with the University of Central Florida 

 

 
Title: How Reuse Equipment Can Support Your 
Research and Create Value for  Community 

Date: November 15, 2024 
Time: 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM EDT 
Location: In-Person (Food & Drinks Provided) or Virtual by clicking 
Join the meeting now! 
 
Are you interested in making a diƯerence in your research and the 
broader community while saving costs? Join us for an inspiring session 
led by Rich Stromberg, co-founder of Equitable Solar Solutions™ and 
PhD student, on how you can utilize reused solar equipment to support 
your academic work and make a positive social and environmental 
impact. Rich Stromberg will share his extensive experience in the 
energy sector, highlighting the ways students and researchers can 
leverage reused PV equipment to advance their goals. You’ll also learn 
how these practices benefit underserved communities by oƯsetting 
energy costs and reducing waste. 
 
Why You Should Attend: 
 
 Learn how to access and use aƯordable, donated, or reused 

photovoltaic (PV) equipment for your research and energy projects. 
 Discover how your projects can help reduce energy burden in local 

communities by repurposing solar energy . 
 Explore the environmental benefits of reusing solar equipment to 

reduce waste and support sustainable practices. 
 Network with peers who share your  for clean energy and 

community service. 
 Enjoy free food and drinks if attending in person! 
 
How to Attend: 
 
    In-Person Location: Room BCB143 
 
    Virtual Attendance: Join the meeting now  
       
      Meeting ID: 250 697 324 723  
      Passcode: 4oGQqa  
 
This event is open to all students, whether you’re studying 
science, engineering, policy, or just want to learn more about 
renewable energy careers. Don’t miss this opportunity to 
kickstart your career in the growing field of solar energy!  
 
RSVP to now Dr Zheng liqiu.zheng@asurams.edu  and 
secure your spot at this exciting event!  
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 


